GRATITUDE
On behalf of IFFCO OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION - Paradeep we would like to express our sincere gratitude to the immense support and active participation we received from all levels of employees and their families.
Although we are unable to express our feelings as the contribution made by each individual of IFFCO family can not be expressed in words still we would be very much honored to praise few individuals without whom it would have been impossible to organize the successful event.
Starting with our Hon’ble Executive Director Shri M.R.Patel who not only provided us all the required support for organizing such an event, but also came forward to donate blood and he personally asked to ensure that even the last donor till the end of the program does not return without contributing to the social cause. 
We would like to express our sincere thanks to Mrs. Kapilaben Patel President of Jyoti ladies club who not only contributed by donating blood on the day  she also ensured that ladies took active part in the event which was seen & felt by us with number of ladies came forward to donate blood.

We would like to express our sincere thanks to Dr.Pushpa Mohanty, Dr.Amitabh Lochan, Dr. Prativa Pattnaik & hospital staff who other than contributing with blood donation ensured that not even a single donor goes unattended before or after giving blood. 

We would also like to express our sincere thanks to DGM (Security) and his whole security team for the immense contribution and support we received.

Although we are mentioning our gratitude in end to our administration team of Shri R.S.Nair, Shri D.K.Mishra & Shri D.Pattnaik it was impossible to organize such a grand and successful event with out their sincere support.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all other people whom we might have missed worthy of mentioning.

Regards,

P.K.Mahapatra  (President – IOA Paradeep)

Sameer Singh (General Sec. – IOA Paradeep) 

& Executive body (IOA- Paradeep)
